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Question:  

 

I am specifically asking about research in Scandinavia and other places that have linked 

austerity measures to an increase in suicide rates among the population. You are not aware of 

anything like that, specifically, as I understand it.  What about that particular issue?    

 

 

Answer: 

 

The Department of Health is aware of research that is undertaken nationally and 

internationally on issues related to suicide and self-harm, including within groups where 

heightened risk of suicide has been identified.  

 

Through the National Suicide Prevention Programme and the Taking Action to Tackle 

Suicide Package, services are being targeted to support a number of high risk groups 

including men, youth and those living in rural and remote Australia.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


